
If you are applying from outside the EU and you need a visa, we strongly recommend you to 
make an appointment with the embassy as soon as you receive the letter of acceptance. It 
often takes weeks before you get an appointment, and even more time until you have 
completed the visa process. We expect all students to be present at the latest shortly after 
the semester start and thus obtaining your visa in time is absolutely essential.  

The winter semester 2020-2021 starts on 26.10.2020. Before the semester start, there will be 
mandatory preparatory courses (10 sessions each, every day within the indicated timeframe). 
The preparatory courses will be held partially online and partially in person: 

Academic English – September 28 - October 09, ONLINE  

Biostatistics – October 12 - October 23, ONLINE and IN-PERSON 

Mathematics and Informatics – October 12 - October 23, IN-PERSON 

For purposes of your admission to the Master in Cognitive Science, you need to take a Skype 
interview with the program supervisors. You will receive a respective invitation with an 
assigned time slot. Please carefully read the instructions how to prepare for the interview.  

 


